Pamela Martin

From: Mayor Ryan Windsor

Sent: May 25, 2025 11:22 AM

To: Kristy-Lynn Johnson; Municipal Hall

Cc: Sarah Riddell; Niall Paltiel; Bob Thompson; Gordon Newton; zeb.king@cssaanich.ca; Chris
Graham; Erik Johnson

Subject: Re: Request for Clarification on Proposed Keating Industrial Rezoning — May 26 Council
Agenda

The non-ALR portions of 1720, 1780, 1800, 1822, 1842, and 1870 are the properties contained in the motion.

Ryan Windsor
Mayor, District of Central Saanich
Mobile: 250-885-8539

From: Kristy-Lynn Johnson <

Sent: Sunday, May 25, 2025 11:19:47 AM

To: Municipal Hall <Municipal.Hall@csaanich.ca>

Cc: Sarah Riddell <sarah.riddell@csaanich.ca>; Niall Paltiel <Niall.Paltiel@csaanich.ca>; Bob Thompson
<Bob.Thompson@csaanich.ca>; Mayor Ryan Windsor <Ryan.Windsor@csaanich.ca>; Gordon Newton
<Gordon.Newton@csaanich.ca>; zeb.king@cssaanich.ca <zeb.king@cssaanich.ca>; Chris Graham

<Chris.Graham@csaanich.ca>; Erik Johnson <} GG

Subject: Request for Clarification on Proposed Keating Industrial Rezoning — May 26 Council Agenda

Some people who received this message don't often get email from ||| GGG

Learn why this is important
Dear Mayor and Council,

| am writing as a concerned resident and property owner at 1632 Keating Cross Road regarding the
proposed rezoning item (Agenda item 13.2 -May 26) listed on the agenda for the upcoming Council meeting
on Monday, May 26, 2025.

The notice referencing the Keating Industrial area rezoning, particularly what appears to be Motion R2, is
unclear in terms of which properties are affected. Based on the limited information available, it seems
possible that my property may be included in the proposed changes.

As my home is within the Urban Containment Boundary, any zoning change could significantly impact
current and future use of the property. | am therefore requesting clarification on the following points:

1. Which specific properties are included in the proposed rezoning?
2. Whatzoning changes are being proposed, and for what purpose?
3. Is 1632 Keating Cross Road included in Motion R2 or any related zoning proposal?

| would appreciate a response prior to the meeting, so that | can be properly informed and prepared to
engage if needed.



Thank you for your time and attention.

Sincerely,
Kristy-Lynn & Erik Johnson

1632 Keating Cross Road

“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of Central
Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of this
communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended
recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.”



